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Sandra Soto

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2016 2:46 PM
To: 'trish.mcfadin@southstarenergy.com'
Subject: FW: Docket 160120-GU - Interested Persons Request

Ms. McFadin: 
 
Per your request below, SouthStar Energy Services LLC d/b/a Florida Natural Gas has been added as 
an interested person in Docket 160120-GU.  Should you have any future changes, or wish to have that 
contact information removed, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
Have a great afternoon. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Trish McFadin [mailto:Trish.McFadin@southstarenergy.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2016 1:54 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160120-GU - Interested Persons Request 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Please add SouthStar Energy Services LLC D/B/A Florida Natural Gas to the service list for Docket 160120-GU as an 
interested party. 
 
Please send correspondence to: 
 
Trish McFadin 
Director, Governmental Affairs 
SouthStar Energy Services LLC D/B/A Florida Natural Gas 
817 W. Peachtree Street NW, Suite 1000 
Atlanta, Georgia  30308 
trish.mcfadin@southstarenergy.com 
404.685.4095 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
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